

"For we preach not ourselves, but Christ Jesus the Lord." II Corinthians 4:5

Dr. Terry R. Ellis, President | Dr. Ricky Dunsford, Executive Vice President

Dear prayer partners,

Hello again,

These past months have been very difficult for me as I try to adjust to living without my best friend and husband of sixty years. In this trying season, I have claimed the verse, "For me to live is Christ" as my encouragement.

I have been keeping busy, as God has given me plentiful opportunities to serve Him. Several churches have helped me purchase Rock of Ages New Testaments for police, fire, and emergency workers while others have donated the goodies I put in bags to give to them. The police and firemen are so appreciative and tell me often that it's nice to know people appreciate what they do. Please pray that the New Testaments will be read and souls saved.

As for other updates, I am also correcting Bible lessons for the Prison Bible Discipleship Institute now. In addition, the Lord has opened a door for me to go into a jail in Douglasville, GA once a month to minister to the ladies. This month, 7 ladies called on the Lord. I also took a class in Chattanooga, TN in order to get certified to enter the prison in Silverdale with Mrs. Peggy Ellis.

I love being busy serving the Lord. Please pray for me as I travel and spread His Word. Being alone is strange for me, but God has a work for me to do. Thank you so much for your fervent prayers and faithful support.

Your missionary, Linda Fulton



Linda L. Fulton

Thank you for your generous gifts of #125.00 con month for April May and June. I appreciate it somuch

Post Office Box 2308 · Cleveland, TN · 37320

(423) 479-3243 · www.roapm.com